
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Dear Families, 
 
Another great week at Tilstock with lots of visitors and visits! Otter class have been so lucky to be the first class to 
take part in whole class ukulele lessons. Ben from Music Heroes provided each child with their own instrument and 
taught how to hold and play simple melodies. The children enjoyed every minute and are already looking forward to 
their next lesson. Whilst Otter Class will have these whole class lessons, each week for the half term, other classes 
will also have the opportunity to have these lessons throughout the year. This will be a great enrichment to the 
children’s learning.  

In Bumblebees, there’s been a buzz around dinosaurs! Staff introduced a new book 'Gigantosaurous' and the children 
enjoyed some Dinosaur role play. It has been wonderful to see the children being so curious and creative in their Dino 
play and very excited to read the story. I have even spotted a rather large egg in their classroom- I wonder what is 
inside?  

Squirrel Class had a fantastic time in Liverpool visiting the Maritime Museum. This linked in perfectly with their topic 
work, as they visited the Titanic exhibition, and they learned so much about the history of the event. Furthermore, the 
children behaved beautifully, and even had positive compliments on their behaviour by museum staff and visitors. 
Super stars!  

Something for adults too - We are delighted to announce that in partnership with the 4ALL foundation, we have 
organised a fantastic First Aid session for adults. This is to build the confidence and skills to help in a first aid 
emergency. This brilliant session will cover AED equipment, choking, the recovery position, not to be missed! All 
welcome on Thursday 6th June at Tilstock Village Hall 1:30pm-3:00pm. To book simply email your name to 
INFO@4ALL.FOUNDATION 

Tonight is the first Tilstock Youth Club Session at 5:00pm at the Village Hall!   

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 

2 year old provision at Tilstock 

We are delighted to be able to announce that we are now accepting 2 year olds into our 

nursery provision. Eligible families can access free places for 2 year olds, ensuring 

every child has the opportunity to thrive ad grow with us from an early age. Interested? 

Just contact our friendly office team! 

 

      | Tilstock Primary School and Nursery, Tilstock Lane, Nr Whitchurch, SY13 3JL 
      | 01948 880347 
      | admin@til.mmat.co.uk 
      | tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk 
 @tilstockprimaryschool 

 

Friday 19th April 2024 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 
Events at a glance: 
KS1 Enquiry Based Learning parent information session:- Weds 1st 
May 9am 
Half term holiday: Monday 27th May 2024 - Friday 31st May 2024 
Bank Holiday (school closed): Monday 6th May 2024 
First Aid Workshop for Adults:- Thurs 6th June 1:30pm-3:00pm 
Summer Holiday: Thursday 25th July 2024 – Tuesday 3rd September 2024 
 

WORSHIP Achieve 

You can watch The story of Moses here  

The story of Nehemiah here 

You can learn more about our worship sessions this term by clicking 

here. 

 

 

Well done Mrs Upton! 

 

Happy Birthday to Poppy  

Who all celebrates her 

birthday next week! 

We hope you enjoy your 

special day!  

 

 

We received a letter this week from the 

DfE to say that Samantha Upton has 

been nominated for the National Early 

Years Teacher of the Year Award 

2024!! To recognise and celebrate Mrs 

Upton’s nomination, today she received 

a nominee certificate and a 

congratulations from best practice 

Network. And a badge too! 

 

https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RdSQT7DS1lI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-fifL0TcGrY
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/worship/

